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The Regional Theory clinic was held in St.Thomas this year.
The Practical clinic was held at the Western Invitational tournament. There was a short clinic held prior to the event to review rules and teamwork in a 3 man system. All of our officials participated in the 3 man system a number of times throughout the season.
All officials were provided feedback during evaluations.
During the year the officials are provided more education through the use of youtube videos and emails.

Gerard Charrette has been the assignor for high school and youth events. 
We have a strong team of 21 local officials which cover all the local events as well as providing officials to the Windsor and Sarnia regions.
Sue Perkins supervises our local P.M.s.

Our area officials covered 18+ Dual & Quad high school meets and over 15 tournaments in 2016-17.
In addition, the public school schedule starts in early spring and includes 2-3 events each week.
This provides our young officials a great opportunity to learn many of the mechanical aspects with some supervision by experienced officials. The local public school league use modified rules.
The coaches provided positive feedback in using the video review at some of our tournaments. (OFSAA qualifiers)

The school board are requiring that all of our officials be able to provide a Police Check.
_______________________________________________________________________
OFFICIALS AGREEMENT:
Prior to September 1, 2016, the Provider shall make such arrangements as are necessary so that the TVDSB is provided with criminal background checks with vulnerable sector screening (in form and scope reasonably acceptable to the TVDSB), for all Officials who will be officiating TVDSB Contests.
______________________________________________________________________________

We will be hosting our clinic in early November.

Thank you, John
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